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Male AAA/AA Tryout Process Updates 

 

Hockey Alberta has created new pages detailing the tryout process for players wishing to 
pursue Male AAA/AA hockey. Along with the creation of these pages, updates have been made 
to simplify the tryout process for players, including the removal of the Male Elite Notification of 
Tryout form.  

Players will no longer be required to submit a NTO to tryout for AA or AAA, instead, they will 
only need to register with their Elite Draw Zone association/AA Recruitment Area association, 
from there, the onus will fall to AAA/AA association to communicate a full list of players trying 
out to resident MHAs with players attending tryouts.  

The pages outlining the tryout process are available for review here:  

https://www.hockeyalberta.ca/players/elite-male-hockey-aaa/ 

https://www.hockeyalberta.ca/players/aa-hockey/ 

 

Should you have any questions or identify any opportunities to improve the process, please 
contact Hudson Kelly (hkelly@hockeyalberta.ca) 
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